RT. 4, BOX 220
LONGVIEW, TEXAS
214 — PL 3-0411

|| ox THE DIAL

JN UARY 30, 1969

MR. BILL NITTLER
P.0., BOX 112
ENEGLEWOOD, COLORADO 80110

DEAR BILL:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LETTER REPORTING TEE RECEPTION OF
KEES RADIO, UP IN ENGLEWOOD, WE ARE EAPPY TO KNOW THAT THE
OLD TRANSMITTER GATES ‘cﬁlfs PUTTING OUT A GOOD SIGNAL. YOU
HAVE SELECTED A NICE RECEIVER, I'M A KAM RADIO OPERATOR AND
REGARD THE NAMMARLUNDS HQ-180 VERY HIGHLY,

TEANK YOU, ONCE AGAIN BILL, FOR THE SIGNAL REPORT ON
KEES. IF YOU ARE EVER DOWN IN THE BAST TBXAS AREA BE SURE TO
STOP IN FOR A VISIT. THE VERY BEST 10 YOU PROM EVERYONE HERE

AT KBES,
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